
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Lulworth                      Term: Term 2 2022-2023              Topic: Heroes and Villains 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
It’s been another busy term in Lulworth Class 

and we can’t believe it’s already the 

Christmas holidays! 

 

We’ve been focusing on multiplication within 

maths this term. Students have been able to 

match arrays to the correct written sum and 

use this knowledge to discuss the connection 

between multiplication and division.  

We have continued to enjoy cooking, 

students have found recipes they’d like to 

cook and work out the ingredients needed to 

successfully make their chosen recipe.  

 

In English we have started learning about 

Sherlock Holmes. Students have been using 

the game Cluedo to build their interest and 

increase their detective skills.  

 

Students have been very active during their 

trips this term. At EarthTrust, students have 

been climbing the big hill to take in the 

stunning views from the top, made name 

tags, made Christmas wreaths and searched 

for living things in nature – some students 

even found a newt. 

 

Students have been spending time with the 

animals at Smelly Wellies, they have been 

responsible for helping clean and feed the 

animals with time to just enjoy the company 

and comfort these animals offer.  

 

Some students have been able to continue 

their climbing skills, helping them gain the 

confidence to go higher up on the walls.  

 

Parkour has been great for boosting the 

confidence of all our students. They’ve 

continued to support each other and offer 

words of encouragement when needed.  

 

During our weekly visit to the gym, students 

have enjoyed challenging adults to see how 

fast they can sprint and working out which 

muscles are used for each of the cardio 

machines. 
Have a lovely Christmas, 

Lulworth Team         😊    

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Friday 16th December 2022 

First day back: Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Last day of term: Friday 10th February 2023 


